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Office of Revisor of Statutes, David Wiese 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Chairperson McGinn and members of the Senate Ways and Means Committee 

From: David Wiese, Assistant Revisor 

Date: March 20, 2019 

Subject: SB 57-Requiring review of information technology contracts by the joint 
committee on information technology. 
 
 
 Senate Bill No. 57 requires that before a state agency enters into a contract for an 
information technology project of $3,000,000 or more the agency shall: (1) Submit 
information concerning the project and the contract to the joint committee on information 
technology; and (2) allow for an opportunity for the committee to review the project and 
the contract and provide comments to the agency.  
 
 The bill also amends the statutory duties of the joint committee on information 
technology to require review of all state agency information technology projects and the 
corresponding contracts for projects of $3,000,000 or more prior to the agency entering 
into such contracts and to make recommendations to the senate ways and means and 
house appropriations committees concerning state agency contracts for information 
technology projects. 

 
 

 
  


